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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Grace Management, Inc. Announces First Recipient of Living Gracefully Award 

Maple Grove, MN – October 25, 2022 — Parkrose Estates Executive Director, Karen O’Hara is the 
first recipient of Grace Management, Inc.’s Living Gracefully award. O’Hara led the Parkrose 
Estates community after the community experienced a water line rupture earlier this year, 
displacing more than 90 residents. Residents returned home to Parkrose Estates on September 
26th following a state-of-the-art renovation completed in partnership with local contractors.  

“Karen truly exemplified the Grace Culture of Caring and Leadership throughout the evacuation 
and fully scale renovation of Parkrose Estates.” says Patty Luessenhop, Senior Vice President of 
Operations at Grace Management, Inc. “Karen’s commitment to the Parkrose Estates community 
is unmatched. Her and her entire team supported the residents of Parkrose Estates as they made 
their temporary homes offsite, and happily welcomed everyone back home to Parkrose Estates 
as quickly as possible. Congratulations, Karen - this award is well deserved!” 

The purpose of the Grace Management, Inc. Living Gracefully Award is to recognize GMI 
associates or constituents who exemplify the Grace Culture of Caring and Leadership within their 
role, responsibilities, or involvement with Grace Management Inc. The Living Gracefully Award 
may be awarded at any time throughout the year to honor and recognize an associate’s or 
constituent’s accomplishments, leadership, or commitment to the community or overall 
organization. 
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About Grace Management, Inc. 
 
Grace Management, Inc. (GMI) was established in 1984 to develop, market, and manage residential 
communities for seniors. GMI combines sound fiscal and operational management, adherence to 
ethical standards, and dedication to the long-term satisfaction and quality of life of all residents and 
associates. Grace Management, Inc. is a subsidiary of CPF Living Communities and is ranked in ASHA’s 
50 largest seniors housing owners. For more information, please visit: www.GraceManagement.com. 
 

About Parkrose Estates  

Parkrose Estates is an independent living community located in the Syracuse area of upper New York. 
Residents enjoy the convenience of restaurant-style dining, a wealth of life enrichment activities, and 
the freedom to explore individual interests. Parkrose Estates offers amenities and concierge services 
designed to enhance each day, providing more than senior living, but a way of life. For more 
information, please visit: www.parkroseestates.com. 

 
 

####### 
 
Parkrose Estates Executive Director, Karen O’Hara is the first recipient of Grace Management, Inc’s 
Living Gracefully award. The purpose of the Grace Management, Inc. Living Gracefully Award is to 
recognize GMI associates or constituents who exemplify the Grace Culture of Caring and Leadership 
within their role, responsibilities, or involvement with Grace Management Inc. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From Left to Right: Patty Luessenhop, Karen O’Hara, Brian Storey 
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